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Wednesday, September 27, 2023

Dear Peace Class parents and carers,

We are committed to ensuring the safety and wellbeing of our pupils, especially when taking them off site
for activities and visits.

Due to some confusion and concerns about pupil numbers and safety when collecting from swimming, no
children are to be collected from Hoveton Road. Removing pupils from the group, whilst we walk back to
school, makes it difficult for the adults to keep track of the number of pupils in their group. We must also
ensure the correct adults collect the children.

When pupils return from swimming, they are to be picked up from outside the classroom in the normal
way and not along the road. No pupils will be dismissed from the road, or outside the school gates.
Children attending after school clubs will go directly to their clubs.

| am therefore writing to all parents and carers to request that you wait outside the Year Five classroom,
where your child will be dismissed between 15:15-15:30.

If you would like your child to be met at the swimming pool, please let the office know and this can be
arranged. Collection time from Thamesmere Leisure Centre is 15:00.

Kind regards,

Mr M Harris Mr B Phillips
Headteacher Peace Class Teacher
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